December 1, 1937

Mr A R Reich
Purchasing Department
Ford Motor Company
Chicago Illinois

Dear ¥r Reilch:

Thank you very much for your letter of November
30th and the list. Will it be possible for you to have
someone at the Northwestern University's "book suction"
Saturday to bid on Lot #6812 Ve are willing to go as high
as $100 for the lot. If you can acguire it for any amount
under that, do so, and bill it to the Edison Institute.

Very truly yours,

L BLACK

FLBsEGH



